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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please be informed that due to unforeseen circumstances, the ITU Workshop on Digital/OTT Taxation, 
scheduled to take place virtually from 19-20 May 2021 has been postponed until further notice. New 
dates will be announced at a later stage. 

For additional information and questions, please contact tsbevents@itu.int. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Telecommunication Standardization 

Bureau (TSB) 

Telecommunication Development Bureau 
(BDT) 

 
Geneva, 13 May 2021 

Ref: Addendum 1 to Circular 
BDT/DKH/RME/084 

TSB Circular 305 

To: 
- Administrations of Member States of the 

Union; 
- ITU-T and ITU-D Sector Members; 
- ITU-T and ITU-D Associates; 
- ITU Academia 

E-mail: tsbevents@itu.int Copy to: 

- The Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T and 
ITU-D Study Groups; 

- The Director of the Radiocommunication 
Bureau; 

- The Regional Directors of the ITU Regional 
Offices 
 

 

Subject:  Postponement of ITU Virtual Workshop on “Digital/OTT Taxation” 
(Fully Virtual, 19-20 May 2021, 12:00-16:00 hours Geneva time) 

 

 

Chaesub Lee 
Director of the Telecommunication 
Standardization Bureau (TSB) 

   

 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 
Director of the Telecommunication 
Development Bureau (BDT) 
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